Zoning Inspector

From: Zoning Inspector <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 11:20 AM

To: 'jsparatta@hepsales.com’

Cc: 'Chris Jensen'; 'Development Clerk’; 'Director of Development'
Subject: Sutter Creek - 2790 County Road 10

James,

It is my understanding that, at last night’s Planning Board meeting, the Town became aware that the applicant would
like to commercially store boats outside of the proposed building.

If this is true, you would need to submit an additional application for a Special Use permit to be heard by the Planning
Board at next month’s meeting. Additionally, the site plan must be updated to include the areas to be used for storage
as well as any site screening and surface improvements for storage. This information is detailed in Town Code Section
220-43, found here: http://ecode360.com/27645903.

Please call if you have any questions.

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254



